UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

April 5, 2011

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Michael Murray will be at the Paul Scherrer Institute (PSI) during the period 1 June 2011 to 13
September 2011 to work on the MuSun experiment. During this period he will be employed by
the University of Washington.

The University has several classifications of employees, each with its own standard
appointment dates. Michael Murray is a Graduate Research Assistant. He is appointed for 11

months and receives a stipend, insurance and tuition waiver. Michael Murray’s monthly salary
is $2,063.

Sincerely,
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Catherine Provost
Graduate Provost Advisor



